Village Grove Residents,
[bookmark: _GoBack] The City of Suwanee will be hosting an open house at City Hall in order to allow residents to review a concept for reducing speeds on Settles Bridge Road.  Residents are welcome to come in any time between 4:00 pm and 6:30 pm on February 27th in order to view the plans and provide comments.  City staff and consultants will be available to answer questions about the concept.  Signs advertising this open house are being place on Settles Bridge Road between Suwanee Dam Road and Short Street.  Anyone with questions about the open house or the concept may contact Josh Campbell at 770-904-3372.
You are receiving this message because you are listed as a resident of Village Grove.  We are sending this message to HOA’s with residents that may be impacted by the proposed plan.  Please share this message with your neighbors.
Thanks,

Josh Campbell
City of Suwanee
Planning and Inspections Director


